
Good Morning Mill Creek, it is Thursday, September 5th!

Students, a reminder that during your lunch period you may not go out into the hallway or go to your
locker. You must stay in the gym or the cafeteria.

Tomorrow is the Patriot Game at the CP Panther Stadium. Students - please wear Red, White and Blue
to school tomorrow to show your support for Veterans, the CP Football team, and the FreedomCruise
that will be happening during 8th grade lunch.

6th GRADERS
Are you interested in joining Student Leadership? If so, fill out the TWO Student Leadership
application forms (located outside of the Student Leadership room). All forms must be completed and
turned in toMrs. Thompson by Friday, September 13th.

Mill Creek's first POPCORN DAY is next Wednesday, September 11th. Popcorn order forms are
located outside of Mrs. Thompson's classroom. Popcorn is $15 for the entire year. All forms must be
turned in by Friday, September 6th.

Thank you and let’s make tomorrow even better!


